
	
The	NorthSound	chapter	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	president	Powell	at	7	PM	
on	Jan	14,	2016.	
	
Elizabeth	McCarter	was	introduced,	who	will	become	the	newsletter	editor.		The	
Christmas	dinner	was	discussed.		Maureen	Griggs	appealed	to	the	membership	to	
suggest	speakers	for	future	dinners.			
	
Dave	Grant	gave	a	treasurer's	report,	stating	that	there	is	$4101	in	savings	and	
$3510	in	checking,	with	no	outstanding	debts.		The	Christmas	dinner	cost	the	
chapter	$497	because	of	some	unanticipated	expenses.		Membership	total	stands	at	
43,	with	a	plea	to	renew….contact	Dave	Grant	or	do	it	at	the	WPA	website.		Past	
totals	have	been	recently	around	60.		We	get	$12	dollars	out	of	the	total	dues,	which	
is	our	only	income.	
	
A	new	slate	of	officers/directors	was	voted	on	and	approved.		Robert	Powell	
continues	as	president,	Paul	Zosel	as	secretary,	and	Dave	Grant	as	
treasurer.		Directors	include	Peggy	Gordon,	Chip	Laplante,	Leslee	Probasco	and	Don	
Muir.		Maureen	Griggs	continues	as	program	chair	and	Elizabeth	McCarter	was	
added	as	newsletter	editor.	
	
The	speaker	was	Rick	Luke,	who	as	our	regional	DPE	went	over	"what	a	private	pilot	
should	know",	part	I.	
	
Paul	Zosel,	secretary	


